
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

YOUTH MINISTRY 
 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
 
FRIDAYs | 6:30 – 9pm                  
GGYM Nights held at Casey Community Center a night full of fun food, and fellowship Address: 810 
S Frederick Ave, Gaithersburg, MD.  This event is for students 6th-12th grade. 
 
 
OCTOBER                
§ Monday, October 14, 3-5pm | SSL Hours Opportunity: If you and/or your youth would like to 

assist with serving early, late, or all afternoon at the Soup Kitchen, please contact Linda 
Culbertson at joliculb@gmail.com. 
 

§ Friday, October 25-27 | Fall Retreat at Camp Harmison.  We will host our Fall Retreat for 
Students 6-12th grade.  The cost is $50 and the final date to register is Sunday, October 
20.http://www.bwccampsandretreats.com/harmison/about-us/ 

 
§ Wednesday, October 30 | Join Pastor Tammi for Dinner and College Fair. This event is for High 

School students only.  Come and receive meaningful info directly from HBCU reps! GIVE-A-
WAYS, ASSISTANCE WITH COLLEGE READINESS, TALK ABOUT FINANCIAL AID 
APPLICATIONS OPPORTUNITIES TO TALK WITH CURRENT HBCU STUDENTS AND 
GRADUATES. RSVP is required.  Please RSVP to  ggyministry@gmail.com.  Must email Rev. 
Brantley no later than October 23 if interested in attending. 

 
§ Thursday, October 31 | ROCK 2020 Registration due.  ROCK 2020 registration is open the total 

cost for ROCK is $150 which includes breakfast, lunch, dinner, snacks, hotel stay, and tickets to 
ROCK.  To reserve your spot a $55 deposit or you must register with Bro. Jamonte or Rev. 
Brantley by 10/31/2019.  This event is open to all students grades 6th-12th.  If 
assistance/sponsorships are needed, please let Rev. Tammi know.  We don't want any student to 
miss out if help is needed. 

 
Confirmation 2019/2020 Registration is now open.  If you would like to enroll your student in 
confirmation, we invite all students Grades 6th-12th who haven't been confirmed to enroll.  The last 
date to register for Confirmation 2019/2020 is Sunday, December 1st.  Attached is the confirmation 
schedule, expectations, and schedule for this year’s classes. 
	


